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Bible Classes are in session!

See the flyer on the Information Center for all the
Bible studies and information for each class. Come and
study with us as we strive to be ever more Biblically
literate and Doctrinally sound!

A Message from Thrivent Financial

Are you a member of Thrivent Financial who is eligible to
direct Choice Dollars? Did you know that you can direct
your Choice Dollars to Trinity Lutheran Church or Trinity
Lutheran School? Directing Choice Dollars is easy. Simply
go to Thrivent.com/thriventchoice or call 800-847-4836
and say “Thrivent Choice” after the prompt.

A great big THANKS to all of you who direct your Choice
Dollars to Trinity. We truly appreciate your support.

" DAILY DEVOTIONAL VIDEOS )

Look for Laura during Lent on YouTube

Family: What Do |
See At Calvary?

www.bit.ly/3cNIDj4

Short: Daily Prayers

Draw me unto Thee WWWb|1'|Y/3q ] KN|X

Follow the Gospel
of Matthew to the

Places of the Passion WWW.DIt.ly/395JfUX

L

Subscribe to the YouTube playlist(s) above of your choice
\__and receive notifications when new Videos are posted

I
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PASSION

Welcome to Trinity Lutheran Church!
We are glad that you are worshiping with
us this morning. If you are visiting with us,
we consider you an honored guest and pray
that you enjoy your worship experience.

If we can help in any way, please see an
elder or usher for assistance.

We are now in the season of Lent.
Join us for special Lenten worship services each
Tuesday evening throughout Lent.

Services are at 7pm on March 16, 23

Holy Week Services

\_ Maundy Thursday (12pm, 6pm) Good Friday (12pm, 6pm, 7:30pm) y

Two Messages from the LWML

March 14th - The LWML Mite Box Focus for today is
“Little Lambs childcare and Preschool Tuition Scholarships”
at Christ Lutheran Church, Boulder City, NV. $10,000.

March 20th - LWML General Meeting at 1:00 PM in
Founders Hall. There will also be a guest speaker from the
“Orphan Grain Train”. Pick up a flyer from the LWML table
with a list of their needs. Please join us!

Farewell Celebration

There will be a farewell celebration for long
standing winter visitors Norma and Carl Oxley.
They are returning to Michigan permanently.

It will be held on Saturday, March 27th from 2-4pm
in Founders Hall. All are invited to this open house!

March “Let's Go” Event!

‘Let’s Go’ announces it's March International Dinner! The
date is March 25, the time: 6:30. March will take us to
Raul & Theresa’s Original Mexican Restaurant (519 West
Main Street, Avondale.) For great food and fellowship meet
us at Raul & Theresa’s. Please RSVP by Mar. 24 by calling
Wilma Rupprecht: 630 888 4233.



Let’'s Welcome People Back to Church!

Would you enjoy welcoming folks by holding welcoming
signs on Easter?! You can pick your service!
Or do you love to click a pics for people?!
Join us on Easter at our photo areas!!

Contact Ruth to be part of the fun on Easter, April 4th!!
RFisher@TrinityLCS.org or 480-235-1473.

HELP WANTED: Worship Team

Trinity is looking to form a team of volunteers to run the
slides during the different worship services. Contact Juliann

(JDolge@TrinityLCS.org) if you're interested or have questions.
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IS THE BIBLE
RELIABLE?

College Students + High School Juniors & Seniors

1ROAD/TRIP/

How was the Bible formed?
Do we actually know who
wrote the Bible? Can we trust
the Bible? Join us as we
discuss how the Bible can be
reliable!
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Dr. Adam Francisco earned his DPhil from the University of
Oxford and was the 2004-2005 Albin Salton Fellow at the
University of London’s Warburg Institute. He has written and
edited a number of books about the early modern European and
Ottoman history as well as more popular works on a variety of
topics in Christian apologetics.

SATURDAY, MARCH 27 |II
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LIFE IN CHRIST LUTHERAN LUTHERAN |{R MINISTRY
CHURCH (ASU WEST at AU

Contact Ms. Laura for details and to RSVP
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Astraea Rohloff Heather Chapman
Principal Early Childhood Director
ARohloff@TrinityLCS.org ~ HChapman@TrinityLCS.org

Meet Our Staff

Rev. Dave Bolte Juliann Dolge

Senior Pastor Director of Music
DBolte@TrinityLCS.org JDolge@TrinityLCS.org
Ruth Fisher Jan Reynolds

Director of Family Ministry ~ Director of Care Ministry
RFisher@TrinityLCS.org JReynolds@ TrinityLCS.org
Laura Nelson

Dir. of Children & Youth Ministries
LNelson@TrinityLCS.org

Lutheran Witness Subscription/Renewal

It's Lutheran Witness renewal time for the next

year’s subscription that begins in June. If you are
interested in receiving this informative monthly
publication please let Jan know by April 05th.

“I will need your name and mailing address. The
subscription rate is $15.96/year and payable by
placing a check in the offering plate made out to
Trinity Lutheran Church and writing Lutheran Witness
on the memo line. If you are a current subscriber and
no longer wish to receive a subscription I also need to
let them know. You may contact me at 623-935-4665
ext 218 or JReynolds@TrinityLCS.org” Thank you!

OASIS Wednesday Night Bible Study

Each Wednesday 6:30pm - 7:45pm Adults meet with
Pastor Bolte in the Sanctuary. High School Youth

(+8th grade) meet in the LIGHT Lounge w/ Ms. Laura.
Portals of Prayer Daily Devotionals

The Portals of Prayer for April-June can be picked up at
the information table at both places of worship.

Angel Tree Committee Seeks New Members

If you have a heart for helping those in need, a talent for
organizing, the ability to shop for bargains, or a desire to
spread good cheer at Christmas, the Angel Tree Committee
would love to talk to you about the Committee’s open
positions. We are seeking 4-6 new members to join two
remaining members to continue the mission of the Angel
Tree Committee. If interested, please email

Nancy Gardiner at TrinityAngelTree@gmail.com.
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BACK TO SOUTH SUDAN, AFRICA!

Pastor Bolte has been asked to return to Concordia Lutheran
Institute of the Holy Ministry (CLIHM) in Yambio,
South Sudan in May of this year.

CLIHM is the name of the seminary of the Evangelical Lutheran
Church of Sudan and South Sudan. This will be the final year for
this seminary class; at the end of the year they will graduate
and be ordained as Pastors in Sudan and South Sudan.

LOOKING FOR SUITCASES! | will need 2 full size suitcases
to take gear over — but | will be leaving them over there
for the church to use as “closets”. If you have one you want
To donate, please let me know!

\_ More information to come as the travel plans get firmed up! )

Sunday Worship on Campus!
7:30am Traditional Worship
9:00am/10:15am Contemporary Worship

11:30am Blended Worship

6:00pm Casual Traditional Worship
Services are also posted on Facebook and TrinityLCS.org




